
 

 
 
Fines are well and good, and unfortunately necessary, as so many just don't care. I have been 
conserving water for at least 30 years. 
But I am extremely concerned that all the water that 'Fracking' corporate entities are usurping 
and destroying for all time and eternity is not taken into account before punishing the real 
humans, in this drought stricken state. Please do not separate these issues. 
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(7/15-16/14) Board Meeting- Item 10
Urban Water Drought Emergency Regulations

Deadline: 7/14/14 by 12:00 noon

7-9-14
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